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NOTICE of FCGMA BOARD 
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Fox Canyon Groundwater Management 
Agency (FCGMA) Board special meeting that was scheduled for 1:30 P.M. Friday, 
November 8, 2024, in person at the Multi-Purpose Room, Ventura County 
Government Center, Hall of Administration, at 800 South Victoria Avenue, Ventura, 
California, and online via Zoom, has been canceled. 
 
This meeting cancellation comes amidst the Mountain Fire, a local emergency that 
requires the focus of our Board and valued stakeholders. Please visit 
http://www.vcemergency.com for the latest updates on fire response and recovery, 
and http://www.venturacountyrecovers.com, for more information on evacuation 
areas, resources, and support services. 
 
Questions or comments about this cancellation may be directed to FCGMA Clerk of 
the Board by calling (805) 654-2014 or by emailing FCGMA@ventura.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


